Elmer, Linda

From: Historic Preservation Commission

Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2018 7:25 AM

To: Elmer, Linda; Owczarski, Jim; Hatala, Carlen

Cc mjarosz@uwm.edu; ann@pieperproperties.com; mclendenen-acosta@kahlerslater.com;
mshiz@att.net; Bauman, Robert; Sally Peltz

Subject: FW: September 4th HPC Meeting

From: Gina [mailto:gmsicc040@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2018 6:53 AM
To: Historic Preservation Commission

Cc: Kovac, Nik

Subject: September 4th HPC Meeting

Dear Members of the Historic Preservation Committee,

The Historic Water Tower Neighborhood (HWTN) is excited about the addition of new families into the
neighborhood, however we feel that it is important to maintain the historic characteristic of the neighborhood,
therefore, we fully supports item #10 on the September 4, 2018 meeting agenda:

Resolution relating to expanding the boundaries of the North Point North Historic District to include a portion of the
property addressed as 2320 North Lake Drive, located along the west side of North Terrace Avenue and south of
the property located at 2411 North Terrace Avenue, in the 3rd Aldermanic District.

Respectfully submitted,

Gina Spang
President HWTN 2018



